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June 25, 2008 

 

 

To All Solid Waste Customers of Sanitary Disposal, Inc: 

 

Sanitary Disposal, Inc. has filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission a solid waste 

collection rate increase of approximately 10% (excluding past thru fees, which remain unchanged) proposed to 

become effective August 1, 2008. 

 

Our last rate increase was July 1, 1994. Since that time we have faced increased costs in all phases of our 

operation, such as labor, equipment, fuel and insurance costs.  

 

Our minimum service offered would increase as follows:               Current Rate         Proposed Rate 

           

20 Gallon Mini Can weekly                       $  7.48 per month    $  8.22 per month. 

 

Our most used services would increase as follows: 

 

MECHANICALLY EMPTIED CONTRAINER                              

    35 Gallon Cart serviced weekly - Residential/Commercial         $ 9.85 per month      $10.83 per month. 

    90 Gallon cart serviced weekly - Commercial    18.90 per month       20.79 per month.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

                                     Residential                 15.68 per month       17.24 per month. 

 

     

    Commercial Loose Solid Waste 

    1.5yd container-Once a week pickup           $60.47 per month      66.51 per month. 

    2yd container-Once a week pickup                   77.99 per month       85.78 per month. 

 

DROPBOX RATE SCHEDULE  

Delivery Fee               $51.60 per hour      $56.75 per hour. 

Dropbox service within 7 day period (per hour haul fee plus disposal)51.60 per hour       56.75 per hour. 

Demurrage charge per box after 7th day          3.60 per day          3.95 per day. 

 

We will continue to bill Monthly in arrears. 

 

If you would like more information you can contact us toll free at 1-866-567-8842. 

 

The proposed rate shall not become effective until reviewed and approved by the Commission. 

 

If you would like to comment on this proposal, it is important for you to do so now. Comments may be 

submitted in writing or presented at the commission's open public meeting.  If you have questions, or you 

would like to be added to the mailing list for this case, you may contact the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission, PO box 47250, Olympia Washington 98504-7250; 1-800-562-6150; comments@ 

wutc.wa.gov; or 360-664-3604 (telefacsimile). 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Mike Jewett 

Manager 


